
 

 

 

Credit Verification Request from Non Catholic School 

 
A student may opt to attend a local public high school and the public high school may 

request verification that the student has earned a high school credit in either algebra or 

Spanish.  The decision to provide such verification rests solely with the local principal. 

 

The onus of accepting the credit rests with the high school.  Whatever school procedure 

and policy that is adopted, must be published in the parent/student handbook. 


